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Humber Valley Meeting Announcement  
Wed Oct 2nd 2013 @ 7:30pm 

Northwood Community Center 
New Room #7 - Basement Level 

Please note that the winter meetings are 
now scheduled on the first Wednesday of 
each month from October to April. Come 

out to meet other members, participate in club discussions, 
make suggestions for next year, and enjoy a winter program of 
speakers, movies, special events and more. Feel free to bring 
a friend.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Here’s how to the get there: Take Sheppard Ave East of 
Jane or West of Keele to Arleta Ave. Turn north on Arleta to 
Clubhouse Court. Turn right to #15 Clubhouse Court. The 
Northwood Center is straight ahead on the left. Note that 
Clubhouse Court does not meet Sheppard Ave. You have to 
get to it from Arleta Ave. 

Come Hungry to the Oct 2nd Meeting 
Program director, Jon Holmes 
decided he was getting tired of 
pizza at the winter meetings 
and is mixing it up with other 
tasty treats. Will it be Pizza? 
Will it be KFC? Maybe Chinese 
food? Who knows? The only 

way to find out is to come to the meeting and taste for yourself. 
No time to stop in for dinner before the club meeting? No 
problem! Just come to the meeting hungry. 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 

Wed Oct 2
nd

   

Club Meeting Discussion Topics 

 Lessons learned from IMAC 
competition – Paul McMillan 

 Constitution Review – Tom Gottlieb 

 Planning for next year's events 

 Planning for Indoor flying  

 The year in review - discussion 

Wed Nov 6
th

   Club Meeting  

Wed Dec 4
th

  Club Meeting 

Wed Jan 1
st

  New Year’s Day Fun Fly 11am 

Wed Feb 5
th

  
Club Meeting  
- Executive Elections  
 - Annual General Meeting (AGM)  

Fall Float Fly Report - Saturday Sep 21st  
Fabulous Freaking Fall Float Fun Fly  
Fantasy Food Fest & Feeding Frenzy 

(FFFFFFFFFFF) 
 

The weather outside 
was frightful, but the 
flying was delightful for 
the few brave members 
who attended the Fall 
Float Fly at Domenic 
Teti’s cottage on 
Buckhorn Lake.  We 
did manage to get in a 
few flights as the 
weather eased up later 
in the day but there 
was lots of time to socialize, eat pizza and soak in Domenic’s 
impressive collection of airplanes hanging from everywhere in 
his boathouse. Thanks much to Domenic and his wife Joanne 

for being such 
gracious hosts. The 
flying site is ideal 
with direct access 
to the lake only 10 
feet from the 
boathouse.  

 

 
Lots of eye candy to be found in the Boat Airplane House 

 
What’s a little rain to determined Humber Valley Flyers? 
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Oct 2nd Meeting Program Announcement 
Lessons learned from IMAC competition  

Paul McMillan 
 

In case you didn’t know our club 
president Paul McMillan has been 
doing Humber Valley proud by 
participating in several IMAC 
competitions over the season. “This 
has been a very challenging and 
rewarding experience for me and has 
forced me to “up my game” in 
precision aerobatics”, says Paul. “I 
have made many new friends and 
learned so much about the 
competition, the patterns and the 
complex computer setups that are 
required to compete at IMAC level 
events.”  

 
Paul had a very 
successful year and is 
going to describe what 
it is like to compete 
and share with us 
many tips and tricks 
about surface mixes 
and set up that is required. Don’t miss this chance to find out 
how and why the pros are able to perform amazing precise 
aerobatic maneuvers.  

Review of the Constitution - Tom Gottlieb 
Our constitution was last updated in 
October 2003 and while it has served 
us well over the years, it is badly in 
need of review. I have wanted to 
update it for years but just never got it 
done. However, we cannot put it off 
any longer. There are many sections 
that do not reflect the processes and 
issues we are dealing with on a 
regular basis. I will present a number 
of sections and clauses that need to 
be changed and the rationale for 
doing so. The process of changing the 
constitution is laid out in the 

constitution and must be followed. Article 4 of the constitution 
says:  
 
Article 4. Manner of Revising Constitution 
Any proposed revision to this 
Constitution requires notification in 
writing, by means of the club 
bulletin or otherwise, sent to all 
members prior to the regular 
meeting. All amendments will be put 
to a vote at that meeting, and 
require a two thirds majority vote of 
the attending members to carry. 
The quorum for this vote shall be 
one third of the Open membership. 

 
 

Therefore in accordance with Article 4, we will follow the 
process described below:  

1) First we will discuss the changes in open debate 
at the October meeting.  

2) I will then draft the proposed changes and 
publish them in the November Flyer for 
member review.  

3) At the November meeting, we will discuss any 
further changes and debate the issues. At this 
meeting, I will propose a motion to approve the 
changes as amended at the November meeting.  

4) The final draft will be published in the 
December Flyer.  

5) A formal vote will be conducted at the 
December meeting to approve or reject the 
motion.  

Topics that will be discussed may include but are not limited to:  

 Definition of executive positions 

 Election frequency 

 Membership categories 

 Notification and proxy rules 

 Quorums 

 Membership disciplinary process 

 Membership application and renewal process 

 Executive and membership rights 

I hope you will all participate in this important activity that will 
shape the future of the club and how it is governed.  
 … Tom Gottlieb, Vice President 

Additional Discussion Topics 
There are a number of additional topics that we would like to 
discuss at the October meeting. So please bring your ideas 
and suggestions. Topics include:  

 Planning for next year's events 

 Planning for Indoor flying  

 The year in review - discussion 

Your 2012 Executive 
President & Web Master, Paul McMillan ....  (905) 851-7387 
Past President, Pat Knight ........................  (416) 225-2687 
Vice President & Editor, Tom Gottlieb .......  (416) 781-3189 
Treasurer, Bruce Gillespie ........................  (416) 741-4385 
Program Director, Jon Holmes ..................  (416) 614-0052 
Field Officer, Ernie Dawson ......................  (416) 247 7750 
Chief Instructor/Safety Officer, Tony Phan .  (416) 436-8088 
Librarian, Roy Gee ...................................  (416) 749-8793 


